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11 July 2017

Dear Parents / Carers

Before we depart for Germany we will need some permissions and information from you. 

However, we do not require this information just yet  and we would ask that you don’t return these forms until we ask for them at the end of September in readiness for the trip. This will mean that any information you give us will be up to date before we travel.

· Emergency contact numbers

· Consent for paracetamol

· Administration of medicines 

Thank you for your co-operation

Yours sincerely

Rachel Gaulton

Office Manager

✂✂✂✂✂✂✂✂✂✂✂✂✂✂✂✂✂✂✂✂✂✂✂✂✂✂✂✂✂✂✂✂✂✂✂✂✂✂✂✂
Germany Visit  15th – 20th October 2017
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I give permission for my child ………………………… to have sun protection cream applied if necessary.

My child’s dietary requirements are ………………………………………………………………

My child’s allergies include …………………………………………………………………………

Signed………………………………………………. Date………………………..……
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